Effective Date for External Resource Participation in the SPP EIS Market

This is notice that on February 1, 2009, SPP’s systems will be in place to include external resource participation in the SPP Energy Imbalance Services (“EIS”) Market.  

Effective February 1, 2009, the SPP OATT will incorporate provisions allowing external resources to participate in the SPP real-time EIS Market.  These provisions were approved by FERC in Docket No. ER08-340 on October 17, 2008, with an effective date of on or before February 1, 2009, upon notice by SPP.

If you have questions about or are interested in participating as an external resource in the SPP EIS Market, contact SPP Customer Relations at questions@spp.org. 

Posted 1-16-09

